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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:50 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

October 29, 2012 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Deputy Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Douglas Cline 
Paul Gresham 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 

Council Members and Mr. Hom had attended the Joint Entities meeting prior to 
this Work Session. This work session meeting was planned as the beginning of the review 
process for the proposed Capital Improvement Program. 

Mr. Hom outlined the proposed Capital Improvement Program for 2013-2017. This 
CIP is very conservative with the exception of the proposed street resurfacing program. Mr. Hom 
explained that we are trying to step up the City's street resurfacing program, since it is important not 
to get behind on the maintenance of our residential streets, because it is more costly in the long run if 
streets are not maintained properly. The City is currently in its first 11 year rotation for sidewalk 
repairs citywide. 

Council and Staff will continue with the CIP and Operating Budget review at the next 
Council Work Session of November 5. 
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